
  

DAILY BULLETIN 
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Lunch News 

 
Tuesday:  Dino Chicken Nuggets 
Wednesday:  Cheese French Bread Pizza 
Thursday:  Rotini with Meat Sauce 
Friday:  Soft Taco 
 

Miscellaneous 

 
Mr. Williams’ 7

th
 Hour:  Students in Mr. Willams's 7th period Science of Movement class should not get 

dressed in PE clothes today.  Instead students should bring homework and a book to read to class. 
 
8

th
 Hour:  Any 7

th
 grader who has an 8

th
 grade teacher for an 8

th
 hour elective should report to Mrs. Cox’s 

room today for 8
th
 hour. 

 
ILLINOIS DAY:  Please join the 6th grade class for Illinois Day tomorrow.  Wear anything that has to do 
with Illinois and is school appropriate, including hats, to support 6th grade students and wish them luck as 
they take the Illinois Constitution Test.    
  
End of the Year Dates to Remember:  
Wednesday, June 4:  Last day of school for 6th and 7th graders.  The 6th grade awards assembly will 
take place at 8:40 a.m. and 7th grade at 10:45 a.m. in the Fine Arts Gym.  Students who ordered 
yearbooks will get them at the end of the day.  We will also have extras for sale for $25.00.  We’ll dismiss 
early, at 11:30 a.m.  Please note:  This dismissal time is a correction from an earlier Parent Bulletin 
posting. 
~Report Cards will be mailed home to every student this year providing all school fees and fines are paid. 
 

WCUSD BUS RIDER POLICY 

Just to remind everyone of the school district policy about riding another bus besides your own.  At the 

junior high level, the district allows students to ride only one bus.  In emergency situations where a parent 

needs a student to ride another bus, a note must be brought to school from the parent stating the reason 

why a student should ride an alternate bus.  A student riding with others on alternate buses for social 

reasons is not allowed. 

                                                                

Sports News 

Track News:  Congratulations to Brad Olysav on being the 7th grade boys’ discus state champion.  He 

broke the school record with a throw of 133'7". 

Brad was also the 3rd place winner in the shot put with a throw 41'5" 

Cameron Southard finished 8th in the 7th grade pole vault with a jump of 9'00" 

The track boys need to help put away the high jump and pole vault mats during wrap up today. 

 

Boys’ Basketball:  Current 6
th
 and 7

th
 grade boys interested in going out for basketball are reminded that 

the first open gym is June 2, from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m. 

 

Cross Country:  All junior high students interested in cross country please see Mr. Casson during wrap 

up to get a schedule for summer.  Thanks! 

 

Junior High Cheer Tryouts:  For current 6
th
 and 7

th
 graders interested in going out for cheerleading.  

There will be clinics this Thursday and Friday for tryouts and tryouts will take place on Saturday 



  

Potential cheerleaders need to bring their paperwork with them to try out clinic on Thursday or they will 

not be able to participate. Please come to the back door closest to the gym for the clinic and try outs. 

 

Track Uniforms:  All track athletes need to turn uniforms in NOW to either Mrs. Gudwien or Mr. 

O’Connor!!!   

Please bring them to school, clean, and in a bag with your name on it. 

 

   

 

Have A Great Day!!! 

 

 
 

 


